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                                        TCCHD Public COVID Vaccine Clinics – July 2023 

 

Trumbull County Combined Health District (TCCHD) will host COVID-19/Flu vaccine clinics during the 

month of July, 2023. Clinics will offer mRNA bivalent vaccine, which strengthens protection against the 

original COVID-19 strain, as well as currently circulating Omicron variants.  

Persons aged 6 years – 64 years, who have had one or more monovalent doses but no bivalent dose, 

may receive the bivalent vaccine if at least 4 months have transpired since their last dosage. Those who 

are in that age group, and have already received a bivalent dose, are not eligible for a second bivalent 

dose. 

Individuals 65 or older, who have received one bivalent dose, may receive a second if at least 4 months 

since their last dosage. 

TCCHD has COVID bivalent vaccine for 6 months and older.  A parent must accompany all children 

under the age of 18 years. 

Unless you are receiving your very first dose, please be sure to bring your vaccine card with you to your 

appointment.  

The complete list of vaccine providers can be located on the Ohio Department of Health website 

(www.coronavirus.ohio.gov). Please continue to visit our website (www.tcchd.org) for COVID-19 

updates. 

The clinics will be held at:  9:30 AM – 11:30 AM, 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM 

                                            Trumbull County Combined Health District       

     1            176 Chestnut Ave N.E.       

           Warren 

Dates:                                July 6th , 13th, 20th, 27th.                                                                                                               
          

       

            


